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S-100WG10 MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT AND PAPER DEADLINES 

 

 

 

Dear S-100 Working Group Members, 

This letter is to provide you with an update on the meeting logistics for the upcoming S100 
Working Group meeting in Denpasar, Indonesia hosted by Pushidrosal.  The dates have been 
confirmed from September 22-26th and the main S100WG will be held from September 22-25th 
and the S-102 and S-129 Project Teams will hold meetings on September 24 to 26 via breakout 
sessions. 

The draft agenda, timetable and logistics information have been posted on the IHO Portal under 
the S-100WG.  You will need to set up an IHO Portal Account to access the information.  Please 
follow the instructions at this link and the portal can be accessed here.  

Registration for the meeting must be completed by August 15th. Late registration requests will 
require coordination with the host organization regarding the venue and other arrangements, so 
please adhere to the deadline. 

Please note that papers for consideration of the S-100WG must be submitted by August 5th in 
order to give delegates enough time to consider the issue. Additionally, comment papers related 
to the agenda should be submitted by September 5th.   

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Julia Powell  
(IHO – S-100WG Chair) 

 

 

https://portal.iho.int/share/files/AAAAAAAAL24/How%20to%20create%20the%20Portal%20account/EN_Rev1_New%20%20account%20creation.pdf
http://portal.iho.int/

